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As you are all aware this legislation will do nothing to reduce violence and other 

crime involving firearms. The US Supreme Court has already weighed in on many of 

the regulations prescribed in the bill as being unconstitutional. As a retiree of the 

Federal Prison System who spent my first 8 years as a correctional officer at 4 

different institutions and later was a associate warden and warden at 4 institutions,  I 

interacted with many inmates who were convicted of crimes involving firearms. As I 

know you know not one of them was remotely concerned about following any laws let 

alone those involving firearms. I can only assume that passage of this bill is solely 

intended to further suspend the rights of law abiding citizens  

rather than provide any meaningful solution to gun violence.  

Thank You  


